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Mail-in voting makes our right to vote easier to access for Oregonians with 

disabilities, rural Oregonians, and low-income Oregonians — and frankly, every other 

resident of Oregon, too. It lowers the likelihood of intimidation at or en-route to the 

polls. Frankly, the fact that this bill 

has been introduced is absurd. Mail-in ballot fraud is nearly non-existent and it is 

being used here as a smokescreen to disenfranchise Oregon voters. Vote “No” to 

ending mail-in voting.  


